
 

 

 
Please join Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA) at our upcoming online Annual Public Meeting (APM). 
The purpose of the APM is to share information on our operations and activities for the 2019-2020 fiscal year 
and to solicit feedback from the public. 
 

Friday, November 20, 2020 
9:00 a.m. 

 
The meeting will shared on the project Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/GordieHoweBridge  
 

 
WDBA will accept questions both in advance and at the APM. To submit your questions in advance, email us 
no later than November 17, 2020, at info@wdbridge.com. For those participating via Facebook Live, questions 
will be accepted during the meeting via the comments section. Every effort will be made to answer submitted 
questions at the APM within the allotted time. 
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